Menahga Summer Rec Recap 2025



Babe Ruth Baseball

This summer, we had 24 players on our Babe Ruth team, and they had a fantastic run. For the third year in a row, the team qualified for the State Babe Ruth Tournament, and this year they brought home 3rd place. A huge congratulations to the players and coaches on another strong season!

T-Ball / Coach Pitch

We had 26 young players in our T-Ball and Coach Pitch groups this summer. It was a fun and active season, with five games played and lots of learning happening along the way. It's always great to see our youngest athletes building confidence and having fun on the field.

Youth Basketball Camp

This year's basketball camp saw 37 kids participating over four weeks. We ran two sessions each week, for a total of eight high-energy practices. The gym was full of excitement, and it was great to watch skills improve and confidence grow as the summer went on.

Youth Softball

For the first time in several years, we had enough players to field two youth softball teams. We had a 10U team and a 12U team. With 25 players in total, it was a big step forward for our youth softball program, and we're looking forward to seeing it grow even more in the future.

Midsummer Games

We also teamed up with Menahga C&C to help run the Midsummer Kid Games as part of the city's summer celebration. The event brought out a great crowd, with lots of kids and families enjoying the event full of games, candy, and fun. It was a great opportunity to connect with the community and add to the Midsummer festivities.

Thank You

A huge thank you to all the players, families, coaches, and volunteers who made this summer possible. Your support and commitment help make Menahga Summer Rec a great experience for everyone involved.

Cody Pulju Summer Rec. Director